
School Board Meeting – April 26, 2021  Acceptance of Donations  

 

 

Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Cedar Ridge Elementary: 

- Donation of $200.00 – Art Benson Attorney at Law, Minneapolis, MN – funds to be used for new Book 
Vending Machines. 

 
Eden Prairie High School – Robotics Team 2502 

- Donation of $500.00 – Stinger – support of robotics and STEM  
- Donation of $3,000 – Emerson – support of robotics and STEM 

 
Eden Lake Elementary: 

- Donation of $20.00  – Charities AID Foundation of America, CyberGrants LLC, Andover, MA Best Buy 
Employee Giving Program (Justin Fletcher), Eden Prairie – funds to be used for supplemental supplies. 
 

TASSEL Program 
- Donation of Gift Cards: 

o $30.00 worth of gift cards for Buffalo Wings (Randie Rasmusson, Victoria, MN) – cards to be used as 
incentives for students 

o $30.00 gift card to Target (Stephanie Miller, Eden Prairie, MN) – card to be used as incentives for 
students  

o $30.00 gift card to Wendy’s (Darla Nemec, Eden Prairie, MN) - card to be used as incentives for 
students 

o $30.00 gift card to Taco Bell (Darla Nemec, Eden Prairie, MN) - card to be used as incentives for 
students 

o $30.00 gift card to Subway (Darla Nemec, Eden Prairie, MN) - card to be used as incentives for 
students 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  


